

PRINCIPAL UPDATE 19 JANUARY 2024

تحديث من مدير المدرسة 19 يناير 2024

الأباء الأعزاء،

Dear Parents,

It was good to speak with many of you at the parent teacher meetings yesterday afternoon.

From our last update we have started the New Year Term 2 well and students like the earlier start and thank you everyone for making the change very smooth so far. However please remember that school assembly now starts at 7:35am!

Thank you again to our teachers and students girls and boys for their hard work representing the school at Sport each weekend in the Abu Dhabi Sports Championship 2024. 14th February are the last fixtures.

We have had some good victories and some defeats. Mr. Mohammed and Ms. Sundari have been so pleased that our students give 100% whoever we play!

Our break time class tournament is also proving very popular!

Congratulations to those elected to represent their classes on the **Student Council** for this year 2024. Not everybody can be elected, and the students chosen show leadership by their actions: perform at their very best in class, with friends, at assemblies and wear correct uniform on most occasions.

Kind regards **Matthew Collins Principal**

كان من الجيد التحدث مع العديد منكم في اجتماعات أولياء الأمور والمعلمين بعد ظهر الامس منذ آخر تحديث لدينا، بدأنا الفصل الدر اسى الثاني للعام الجديد بشكل جيد وقد أحب الطلاب الحضور المبكر ونشكركم جميعًا على جعل التغيير سلسًا للغاية حتى الآن ومع ذلك، يرجى تذكر أن الطابور الصباحي للمدرسة يبدأ الآن في الساعة 7:35 صباحًا!

شكرًا مرة أخرى لمعلمينا وطلابنا الفتيات والبنين على عملهم الشاق في تمثيل المدرسة في الرياضة في نهاية كل أسبوع في بطولة أبوظبي الرياضية 2024. يوم 14 فبراير هو آخر المباريات.

لقد حققنا بعض الانتصارات الجيدة وبعض الهزائم لقد كان السيد محمد والسيدة سونداري سعيدين جدًا لأن طلابنا كانوا يتميزون ويبذلون طاقتهم بنسبة 100٪ مع الفريق المنافس! وقد حظيت بطو لاتنا الخاصة "بوقت الاستراحة" ىشعىبة كبيرة!

تهانينا لمن تم انتخابهم لتمثيل صفوفهم في مجلس الطلاب لهذا العام 2024.

المختارون القيادة من خلال أفعالهم: إنهم يقدمون أفضل ما لديهم في الفصل، مع الأصدقاء، وفي الطابور ويرتدون الزي الرسمي الصحيح في معظم المناسبات.

> أطبب التحبات ماثيو كولينز مدير المدرسة







+971 50 411 8420



+971 02 882 2885



294475 - Abu Dhabi - U.A.E